
Notice of Short-Listed Vendors 

RFQ TDD 13-20 

Design Services for Veterans Park 
 

Okaloosa County Public Works, Tourist Development Department and Okaloosa County 
Purchasing would like to thank all vendors who responded to the aforementioned mentioned 
solicitation item.   

A tentative date during the week of February 10-14, 2020 has been selected to receive 
presentations from the short-listed companies below. 

Dredging & Marine Consultants, Inc. 
Mott MacDonald Florida, LLC 
MRD Associates, Inc. 

All questions or concerns regarding the content within this notice should be directed to Okaloosa 
County Purchasing at 850-689-5960 or dmason@myokaloosa.com. 

 

 

 

 


